
    
   

 
Issue No. 2 - August 2023 
                

Phase 3: Arden Service Area Pipe and Meter Installation Project (Project) 
                
 

Purpose of this Newsletter 
As of early August, Teichert has completed potholing work 
in all zones of the Project (see map provided). Teichert has 
also completed water main installation in Zone A, Zone B 
and Zone F and is approximately 40% complete for the 
Project. In Zone A, Teichert has successfully tested, 
flushed, disinfected and completed the tie-ins for the water 
main and is currently working on water service crossovers. 
In Zone B, Teichert has installed all the water services and 
will proceed to the testing, flushing and disinfection process 
in the coming weeks. This sequence of work is continuing 
to progress through the remaining zones in the following 
order: Zone A  B  F  C  D  E.  
 
If work is expected on your property, Teichert will continue to place a door hanger notification a few 
days prior. If you are notified of a water service crossover on your property, please plan for your 
water to be shut-off for at least four (4) hours. Please follow directions for “No Parking” signs, closed 
sidewalks and stay clear of the work area for safety.   
 
Please note that current road conditions are temporary and final street restoration will be the last major 
construction activity for this Project.  
 
Project Summary 

• Begin Construction – November 2022 
• Work Completed: Potholed existing utilities, 40% of water main installation, 43% of water 

service installation, 39% of fire hydrant installation 
• Work Remaining: Install outstanding water mains, fire hydrants, water services, test and tie-in 

new system, set meters, remove and/or replace fire hydrants, abandon old water mains, and 
restore street 

• End Construction – Tentative October 2024 
 
Project Webpage 
Please visit: www.ArdenServiceMeters.org for the latest updates and project 
information or scan the following QR code with a smartphone camera and click the 
link to be rerouted to the Project webpage.  

Questions or Concerns? 
Contact Sacramento County Water Agency’s Project Manager, Helen Rocha at (916) 874-3070 or 
ArdenServiceMeters@saccounty.gov. 

Contact Information 
Project Engineer, Helen Rocha 
Project Liaison, Patti Ransdell 
Phone: (916) 874-3070 
E-mail: ArdenServiceMeters@saccounty.gov 
 
Lead Construction Manager, Ricardo Bedoy 
Phone: (408) 838-9572 
 
Lead Inspector, John Vega 
Phone: (916) 709-9065 
 
Service Line Inspector, Scott Ahlstrom 
Phone: (916) 849-7159 
 
Teichert Construction 
Contractor Project Manager: Philip Crummett 
Phone: (916) 997-4525 
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